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Allison, Rick

From: Nanette_Lupcho@eogresources.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 1:08 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: Re: FW: JACKSON DRAW 18-27H - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400125140) for EOG 

Resources

Sorry Rick,  
 
My email does appear to have a hyphen instead of an underscore, I apologize for the typo.  
 
1)      Water Resources:  I approve changing the distance to nearest water well from 4891 feet to 1909 feet.  As well as Approve 

changing  the sensitive area designation from No to Yes.  
 
Thank you !!  
 
Nanette Lupcho    
Regulatory Assistant  
EOG Resources  
(435) 781-9157  
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us>  
To:        <Nanette_Lupcho@eogresources.com>  
Date:        01/25/2011 12:53 PM  
Subject:        FW: JACKSON DRAW 18-27H - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400125140) for EOG Resources  

 
 
 
Attempt #3.  
   
From: Allison, Rick  

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 12:53 PM 

To: 'nanettelupcho@eogresources.com' 

Subject: FW: JACKSON DRAW 18-27H - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400125140) for EOG Resources  
   
Nanette,  
   
The email below bounced (it looks like the email address on the Form 2A has a hyphen?).  Second attempt.  
   
Rick  
   
From: Allison, Rick  

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 12:52 PM 

To: 'nanette-lupcho@eogresources.com' 

Subject: JACKSON DRAW 18-27H - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400125140) for EOG Resources  
   
Hi Nanette,  
   
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the JACKSON DRAW 18-27H well location in the NWNW 

Sec27 T9N R61W, Weld County, and requests the following changes to the Form 2A that EOG has submitted:  
   



2

1)      Water Resources: The surveyor map shows the nearest water well to be located 1909 feet south-southwest of the proposed 

location, which appears to coincide with a windmill shown on USGS maps.  Please approve me changing the distance to nearest 

water well from 4891 feet to 1909 feet.  
2)      Water Resources: The location is within the Upper Crow Creek Designated Basin, and therefore a sensitive area.  Please 

approve me changing the sensitive area designation from No to Yes.  
   
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Form 2A.  
   
Best Regards,  
   
Rick Allison, P.G.  
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist  
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  
Denver, CO 80203  
303-894-2100 ext 5102  
   


